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   MINUTES  

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

 

 

Public Works Committee 

Woodson Terrace City Hall 

 

 
All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A meeting of the Public Works Committee of the City of Woodson 

Terrace was held on Thursday, December 21, 2017 at City Hall, 4323 

Woodson Road. Alderman Zaiz presided and called the meeting to order 

at 6:45 P.M. 

 

Aldermen Present                                        Aldermen Absent  

Donna Conlon     

Nick Goodall                                           

Ronald Hogan  

Rita A. Martin  

Gregory Mills    

Robert Welby                                            

Joan Willey  
Maryanne Zaiz 

 

 

Alderman Zaiz asked for a motion to approve the minutes from 

November 16, 2017. Alderman Hogan made that motion, seconded by 

Alderman Welby.  

Conlon   Aye 

Goodall Aye 

Hogan    Aye        

Martin    Aye        

Mills      Aye  

Welby    Aye       

Willey    Aye       

Zaiz       Aye         
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MAIN REPORT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GENERAL DISCUSSION 

The New Town Hall sign is finished and installed.  The white post 

design compliments the white railing in front of the building. More 

railings will be added in the future. 

 

The computer system for City Hall and Police Department is in dire need 

of replacement. CDS Technologies came out and did an assessment for 

free, where most companies were charging thousands of dollars for the 

service. 

 

The phone system is also in the process of being updated. The City chose 

to go with a Mitel Cloud based phone system, making repairs and tweaks 

much easier.  This will eliminate billing errors and confusion we’ve 

experienced with ATT, and come in at a lower monthly cost. 

 

Public Works is ready for weather events, should they come our way. 

 

Public Works will be budgeting for a new zero turn mower in 2018.  The 

one they have has logged many hours and they want to trade it in before 

it has no value. 

 

The open code enforcement position has transitioned to full time, 

experienced code enforcer. 

 

We are in the beginning stages of surverying and other necessary 

procedures needed to establish a comprehensive Sidewalk Repair Action 

Plan to satisfy the ADA Requirements for sidewalks, ramps and 

crosswalks. 

 

 

Frank Vatterott asked if there were grants for the sidewalk project. City 

Engineer Mr. Bhasin is looking into that.   

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

City Clerk 

 

 

  

 

 


